
Adult Services Librarian Report 
Programming 
Are You Smarter Than a Librarian? 
 The library hosted its own trivia event to see if our patrons were smarter than our best 

trivia player on staff, Gavin.  I created the trivia which included pictures and music as well as 

traditional questions. In the end, nobody was able to defeat Gavin and everyone would like a 

rematch against him! 

 

 

 

Gavin remains undefeated in library trivia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Property Taxes with Will Van Rossum 
On December 7th City Finance Director Will Van Rossum held two programs teaching 

patrons all about their Kaukauna property taxes.   

City Finance Director Will Van Rossum talking about property taxes. 

 
Taste of Central and South America 

Library staff members Ana and Yenny have begun a new monthly program called Taste 

of Central and South America.  They will give a presentation on the history and/or culture of the 

chosen country and create a dish from the chosen country for patrons to try! 

 

Adult Card and Board Games 
New library staff member John Hammond will host board game nights and sheepshead 

afternoons for patrons to enjoy.  There is potential to add one-off competitions similar to 

Puzzle Palooza as well, such as a cribbage tournament. 

 

 



Other Programs 
 Dungeons and Dragons continues to be well attended.  Make and Mingles are very well 

attended.  Our patrons love Jenny’s ability to teach crafts!  Our partnership programs are 

continuing into the spring including Alzheimer’s Education series with St. Paul Elder Services, 

various travel programs with Heart of the Valley Travel, TAQ Trivia, Bricks and Brews at TAQ, 

Recyclist E-Bike Tryout, and other various department heads coming in to visit. 

 

Volunteers 
Library Plant Care Volunteers 

Becca and her mother Julie Rivera will take care of the plants at the library.  They will 

come in every week or two to water the plants and make sure they are healthy.  Library staff 

member Carrie used to perform this task and taught them how to do it before she left.  We are 

very thankful for their help! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Library Plant Care Volunteers Becca and Julie Rivera. 

 


